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Dear all,
This is the official and final letter from Imago with our position regarding the DRA, the DRA —IMAGO declaration, and the relations between Imago and the

DRA team.
Thanks for respecting these decisions. Any misuse of the name Imago should be reported to the Imago Board.
Best regards

Louis-Philippe CAPELLE sbc
General Secretary and Treasurer
louisphilippe@imago.org
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to attention of:

Mr. Jaromir Sofr
Mr. Marek Jicha
Mr. Miroslav Novak
The ACK

Brussels, September 261, 2014
Sirs,

As formally and unanimously decided during Imago Annual General Assembly in
Delphi, on April 26", Imago has withdrawn from the DRA project and the IMAGO
declaration about DRA.

The name of DRA should, from now on, only be linked to the ACK or to the
individuals if relevant, but the name of Imago cannot be used anymore in all
communication, conferences, documents presenting the DRA.

All participants to the DRA project are not allowed to talk or present this project
on behalf of IMAGO, because it is not an Imago project anymore.

We made it clear for all our members, it has been voted, it looks that you are not
following the rules which could lead to major problems in the future relations
between you as individuals, ACK and Imago.

The Imago Board is now the only official responsible on behalf of Imago, for
communication, studies regarding archiving, preservation and relationship with
authorities in that field.

We hope that this will make it definitively clear for you and for third parties, as this
letter is going to be transferred to all institutions, people directly or indirectly
involved previously in the conversations/mailing regarding DRA.

Best regards,

Louis-Philippe Capelle
General secretary and Treasurer
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